
January	11,	2018	

	

Vice	President	Report	for	Board:	

I	have	been	corresponding	with	Kansas	Library	Association’s	representative	Laurel	Littrell.	KLA	has	yet	to	
begin	the	early	planning	stages	for	the	2018	joint	conference	but	I	am	assured	that	I	will	be	contacted	
and	included	as	soon	as	that	process	begins.	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	

Leslie H. Langley	

Leslie	H.	Langley	
MPLA	Vice	President	
	

	

	

		

	


